
Dear Erin,  

You always greet me with a big smile and are happy to say 

goodbye to mummy in the mornings. At nursery you have a 

close group of friends who you seek out as soon as you arrive. 

When you first joined my group you were wary of trying new things, you used to grab my 

hand when you were climbing and used to say “I can’t do it.” I encouraged you to keep 

trying and you showed me how brave you were. Now you are always climbing and can 

balance on really high beams. You have always enjoyed listening to stories, you can recall 

what is happening and predict what may happen next. I really liked listening to your 

version of “Owl Babies”, it was lovely to hear Erin! 

 

You are very observant and discovered a spider on a web in the play house. You asked me 

lots of questions about it, do you remember when we looked up on the iPad what it ate? 

You were very gentle when Mr Tickle the tortoise came to visit, you stroked his shell and 

described how he felt, “He’s hard, he is in his shell”.  

 

Erin, you are beginning to show an interest in writing your name and run off to find it so 

that you can label your work. You enjoy drawing and I like seeing your family members 

represented on the paper. You can tell me all about the things you have drawn.  

 

At group time you are learning to wait your turn, you used to get a little bit frustrated if 

you couldn’t shout out an answer that you knew but now you are beginning to understand 

that listening to others is a kind thing to do.  

 

You have learnt how to swing on the tyre, this was a fantastic 

challenge that you overcame, you kept trying and trying, never 

giving up. Well done! You watched the ducklings as they hatched 

from their eggs and got bigger and bigger, you said one was 

“Fluffy and tickly” when you held it. I look forward to seeing you 

grow and develop over the next year. It is a pleasure to have you 

in my group Erin.  

 

Love from Anna x  


